
October 15, 2020 

MAPP HHTS Release 3.6 Updates 
The release is tentatively scheduled for deployment on March 11, 2021. Information regarding 
the MAPP HHTS Release 3.6 webinar that details the system changes and enhancements, will 
be distributed as we get closer to the implementation date.  
  
MAPP HHTS Release 3.6 System Changes and Enhancements 

• Add age restrictions for A/C Indicator on segments. This will change the A/C indicator on 
a segment based on the members age, should the provider not end and create a new 
segment when the child ages out of HHSC. 

• Changes to the HML. This will include adding additional information such as service 
date, name and CIN when review completed billing on screen. Additionally, an option to 
respond “unknown” to the Adult Home plus question will be available and will function 
similarly to responding “No” to this question. 

• Adding a HH/CMA flag that would allow the HH or CMA to be able to bill at the HH+ rate. 
Providers without HH+ designation would not be able to bill at this rate. 

• Assessment Tab and Display Changes. This will include a reorder the current list in the 
assessment tab and a change to “sorted by”, to the most recent service date when 
displaying assessments.  

• Assessment download will flag most recent CANs and HCBS for a member based on the 
signed and finalized date. The file will also now include HCBS eligibility information. 

• Add identification relating to specialized HHs and billing logic to allow billing for HH+ 
rates when appropriate. 

• Ability for providers to identify and track members that have had a change in CIN.  

• Create a new more inclusive download file to capture the most useful member 
information in one file. 
 

Should you have any questions about this notification, please contact MAPP CCC at mapp-
customercarecenter@cma.com. 
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